DECEMBER 06, 2017

PUBLIC HEARING-REVIEW OF THE
COMPLETED STUDY PHASE AND TO
CONSIDER RECOMMENDING A LARGE
DIAMETER GRAVITY SEWER SYSTEM TO BE
CONNECTED TO THE MARGARETVILLE
WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT TO BE
ESTABLISHED FOR HALCOTTSVILLE.

JULIA REISCHEL AUTHORIZED TO ATTEND
THE 2018 TRAINING SCHOOL FOR NEWLY
ELECTED TOWN OFFICIALS IN ALBANY, NY
ON JANUARY 10-12, 2018.

The Town Board of the Town of Middletown, Delaware County, New
York, held their Public Hearing and Monthly Workshop Meeting on Wednesday.
December 06, 2017 at the Town Hall, located at #42339 State Route 28, Margaretville,
NY.

The following Board Members were present:

LISOHN STDEOVISOE v isceenssnmpses Jake Rosa
Councilman Members.............. Brian Sweeney, Mike Finberg and Kenneth
Taylor

Supervisor Carl P. Davis was not in attendance.

Also present were: John Mathiesen of CWC, Christopher Yacobucci of Lamont
Engineers, Bob Payne, Julia Reischel, Nick Warner of Lamont Engineers, Victoria Janis,
Henry Lamont of Lamont Engineers, Kevin Young, Esq., Eddie Donoghue of Catskill
Mountain News and Diane Galusha.

Deputy Supervisor Rosa opened the Public Hearing at 6:00 p.m. The Town Clerk
read the ATTACHED legal notice advertising the Public Hearing.

John Mathiesen of CWC, Nicholas Warner, Christopher Yacobucci and Henry
Lamont of Lamont Engineers reviewed their ATTACHED Agenda - Halcottsville
Community Wastewater Management Program Preliminary Engineer’s Report with the
Town Board. The floor was opened for public comment. No one else wished to
comment. Deputy Supervisor Rosa closed the Hearing at 7:32 p.m.

Supervisor Davis called the Town Board Workshop to order at 7:32 p.m.

The Town Board reviewed the ATTACHED Agenda prepared by Supervisor
Davis and Town Clerk.

The Town Board reviewed the ATTACHED Arkville-Halcottsville Water
Monthly Action Report for November 2017 prepared by LVDV Operations.

Motion was made by M. Finberg, seconded by K. Taylor to authorize Julia
Reischel to attend the 2018 Training School for Newly Elected Town Officials in Albany,
NY on January 10-12, 2018. (4) Ayes - Jake Rosa; Brian Sweeney; Mike Finberg and
Kenneth Taylor - (0) Nays

The Town Board has no objections or comments in relation to the ATTACHED
new application for Liquor License from The Ark Bowl & BBQ, Inc.

Motion for adjournment was made by M. Finberg, seconded by B. Sweeney. (4)
Ayes - Jake Rosa; Brian Sweeney; Mike Finberg and Kenneth Taylor - (0) Nays.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:11 p.m.
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PATRICIA F. KELLY &
TOWN CLERK




